
Weekly COVID-19 Data Review
Monday, September 27th, 2021

CDC COVID DATA TRACKER 7 DAY METRICS (9/19 through 9/25)
Cases Positivity Eligible Vaccinated New Hospitalizations

Lake of the Woods 32 4.4% 55.6% 2
Roseau 65 8.89% 53.2% 2
Kochiching 86 10.02% 58% 1
Beltrami 300 8.45% 60.3% 18

MDH Weekly Case Rate by County per 10,000 (week of 9/5/21-9/11/21)
Lake of the Woods: 15 to <25
Roseau: 15 to <25
Koochiching: 50+
Beltrami: 25 to <50

Weekly Case Counts for Lake of the Woods County:
September 12th-18th 35
September 19th-25th 7

Known positives within the school:
Week #2 9/12/21-9/18/21

● 18 positive school-wide, 3 high school, 11 elementary, 1 in school readiness, 3 staff
● 4 positives in the same 5th grade classroom, 2 positives in the same 4th grade

classroom
● 14 out of the 19 positives  come from the same 7 households
● 6 out of the 19 positives were individuals already in quarantine due to close contact with

a household positive.
Week #3 9/20/21-9/25/21

● 1 positive in a preschool aged student who was already in quarantine due to close
contact with a household positive.

Weekly Cue Testing at
school: 9/20-9/26

Number of Tests Negatives Positives

Monday 9 9 0

Tuesday 9 9 0

Wednesday 10 10 0

Thursday 8 9 0

Friday 8 7 1



Weekly COVID-19 Data Review
Saturday 0 0 0

Sunday 0 0 0

TOTAL 44 43 1

Percentage of County Population Receiving at least one dose of vaccine:
12 years and older (as of 9/23/21)

Lake of the Woods County 58.1%
Roseau County 54.2%
Koochiching County 58.6%
Beltrami County 55.3%

16 Years and older
Lake of the Woods County 60.8%
Roseau County 56.5%
Koochiching County 60.1%
Beltrami County 57.1%

65 years and older
Lake of the Woods County 87.6%
Roseau County 85.7%
Koochiching County 81.9%
Beltrami County 86.3%

Total population
Lake of the Woods County 50.8%
Roseau County 45.7%
Koochiching County 51.8%
Beltrami County 45.7%

Pfizer Booster shots are now available for school staff who are 6 months out from the second
shot.  Maderna booster has not been approved yet.

Next COVID-19 Data Review Meeting with Local public health is scheduled for Monday,
Monday, October 4th at 1:00 PM.


